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Finance and Administration Committee

From:  

Sent: Wednesday, 7 October 2015 11:00 PM

To: Finance and Administration Committee

Subject: Fixed Terms

I disagree with the change to four year terms. 

But there is need for reform; a return to an upper house  would serve democracy much better than our 

present system.    yours sincerely  Scott A. Donovan   
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